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Since our last board meeting, we have received out Laser Engraver and the Ironworker. We have
been able to use the engraver to make a new plaque for National Honor Society. Our students will
be implementing it into their projects as we end the semester. We hope to showcase some of the
work at the next board meeting.

Our conferences were held last month. Our teachers had 311 different conferences with parents.
Out of all of those conferences, staff talked about 86 different students. That is roughly 25% of
our students.

Our PBL in the classrooms has been going well this semester. As we continue to get closer to the
end of the semester, our teachers are on target to reach our goal of PBL in every classroom. With
the help of the TLC, we have implemented a rubric that showcases growth of PBL to make each
unit better each time.

Winter sports are underway. We had meet the team night on November 18th. It is great to see so
many involved, especially with our new offerings.

Our semester tests are coming soon in the high school. We will share this information after
Thanksgiving with students. They will be the last two days before break.

Our FFA students went to National Convention last month. They enjoyed the experience and
thanks to the FFA Alumni for helping to support this activity.

Our Drama department held the Fall Play, Anchors Away on November 11th and 12th. It was great
to see our students have the opportunity to perform. Thanks to the cast and crew along with Mrs.
Konecne for a fun evening!

Our Girls’ Cross Country team placed 8th as a team in Fort Dodge. It was a fun season and we
look forward to next year!

We held the Parade of Choirs on October 18th. It was great to see all of the 7-12 students perform
for the community.

Last week was American Education Week. We would like to thank you for all of your support of
our school, teachers, students and community. Many times your roles can be thankless! We all
want to see our students be ready for post secondary success and we you have given teachers the
flexibility to be innovative and provide awesome opportunities. Thank you!



